
Getting Started with Instruction on Day One 
During the initial days of distance learning, teachers will focus on checking in with students and making 
sure they understand the technology and classroom requirements.  It will be much like the beginning of 
the school year when Westbrook teachers describe what learning will look like in their classrooms, 
provide expectations for completing and submitting assignments and, just generally, what learning will 
look and feel like in their individual classrooms.   
 
At 9:00 a.m. Monday, March 23, 2020, middle and high school students should plan to sign in to their 
teacher’s Google Classroom for the initial start of instruction.  There they will see the expectations for 
instruction for the day.  Students will sign in to the Google Classroom for each of their remaining classes 
at the scheduled times.    
  
At 9:00 a.m. on Monday, March 23, 2020, Daisy Ingraham Elementary School students should sign in to 
the school’s Webpage and look for a video introduction to distance learning from the school’s principal.   
 
Of course, all students should plan to sign in at least 15 minutes prior to the beginning of the first lesson 
in order to check on internet connectivity and other technical details.   
 


